
Head Teacher: Mrs Hayley McGoldrick 

Littledean Church of England Primary School 
 

Church Street, Littledean, Gloucestershire, GL14 3NL 
 

Telephone: 01594 822171 
Fax: 01594 825436 
Email: admin@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk  
Website: www.littledeanprimary.co.uk 
Twitter: @littledeansch 

 
 
 

Loving one another, building each other up 

 

 
10th June 2021 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Partial Closure due to Covid–19  
 
You may have seen on the news or on social media that we are dealing with the effects from a case of Covid–19 
within the school. 
 
One member of staff has tested positive for Covid–19 after the training day on Monday 7th June 2021. Whilst staff 
have complied with our Risk Assessment and have remained socially distanced from each other 4 members of staff 
have been told to self-isolate for 10 days by NHS Track and Trace. As an additional safety measure all staff will do a 
daily lateral flow device test for the next 7 days.  
 
Obtaining suitable supply staff has been difficult, therefore Holly Leaves Class will remain closed for today and 
tomorrow, Friday 11th June 2021. Please check the school website for remote learning, it is expected that the 
children will work at home during these few days. We are very hopeful that Holly Leaves Class will reopen on 
Monday 14th June 2021, and we will keep you informed.  
 
Once again we ask for your help to help us to keep our school community safe from Covid-19. Please continue to 
arrive and leave at the staggered start and finish times, wear face masks while on the school site and socially 
distance where possible. Should your child feel unwell before school please let us know the exact reasons for their 
absence. 
 
Should you have any question or concerns please do not hesitate to speak with us. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Hayley McGoldrick 
Head Teacher 
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